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2nd October 2020 

 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 

Class 1:    Dexter for always trying his best and Grace for working hard in phonics  

 and literacy. 

Class 2:  Lucy for writing an exciting diary entry. Megan W for solving 

         multi-step  problems in Maths.     

Leaving Gift 

Following the recent resignation of Mrs Britton after 17 years of dedicated service to St Mary’s, we are organ-

ising a collection to mark her time with school. If any parents would like to contribute     towards a leaving gift 

please send contributions in an envelope marked for Mrs Ball’s attention. 

Caterpillar Room 

The Caterpillar Room has undergone a transformation this week and it has been transformed into a superb 

resource room for Class 1. There are still a few tweaks but we thought we would give you a sneeky peek. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Outdoor Area 

The doorway to our new outdoor area will soon lead the children on lots of 

magical adventures 

 

 

New Website 

We are in the process of developing a new website which will be launched shortly. All up to date  information 

will be available on the site, along with individual class pages. 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

Unfortunately we did not receive any nominations for the vacant position of parent governor today. If      

anyone is interested please come into school and have a chat. 

Shout out from Mrs Gornall 

If anyone has any empty “Greek Yoghurt Pots” 500ml or larger, please send them into school next week. 

Primary & Secondary School Places 2021 

Primary and Secondary school places for September 2021 are now open via www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-

education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ The closing date for secondary places is 31.10.20 @ 

11.59pm and the closing date for primary   places is 15.01.21 @ 11.59pm.                                                               

If you know anyone who wishes to view our school they are more than welcome to contact us to arrange a 

suitable time outside of school hours. 

Enjoy your weekend! 

Lets try and raise money the easy way!  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/ 

Diary Dates   

Tuesday 20th Oct 9.00 Flu Vaccinations  

Friday 23rd Oct  3.30 School closes for half term 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/

